
 

 

8th November 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Nursery Phonics Workshop 
 

We would like to invite you to attend a short parental workshop explaining how we teach 

phonics in Nursery. In Nursery we primarily teach Phase 1 phonics and this workshop will be an 

opportunity to look at each aspect of Phase 1 more in detail, to explain how we teach it in 

Nursery and to offer ways you can support your child at home. 

 

We hope that you will be able to join us. 

 

Date: Friday 18th November 2022 

 

Time: 9:00am 

 

Location: Main School Hall 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jen Dyson and Kathryn Ben Halima 

Nursery Teachers 

 
 

 


